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    FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 

Prescription Safety Glasses Policy 
June 1, 2022 

          In order to protect the eyes against the possibility of injury where there is a high risk of 
injury, all Facilities Maintenance, Grounds and Steam Plant trades personnel who regularly wear 
prescription glasses on the job are required to wear approved prescription safety glasses with side 
shields instead.  As required by OSHA, 1910.133 all prescription safety glasses must comply with 
ASNIZ87.1-1989. 

  The University will reimburse you up to the total sum of $150.00 towards the purchase of 
such prescription safety glasses.  Reimbursement will be made no more often than once in a two (2) year 
period and appropriate proof of purchase, including proof of ANSIZ87.1-1989 certification must be 
submitted for the reimbursement. 

 

 

__________________________________________ 

Robert H. Morro 

Vice President for Facilities Management 
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